Arthur Pinon

From: Ryan Wallace <ryanericwallace@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 7:03 PM

To: Elizabeth Saunderson

Cc: Arthur Pinon; Tamara Szudy

Subject: [External] Re: BPFC Feedback on MRMC Bike Parking
Liz -

This is what | wrote down for feedback:
e Exempt only existing development/modification (no change to footprint)
¢ City staff may provide additional recommendations/requirements in the annual report
e All new development requires some amount of bike parking

Let me know if you have any questions or need any clarifications.

Thanks
Ryan

On Tue, Feb 4, 2025 at 2:47 PM Elizabeth Saunderson <esaunderson@wauwatosa.net> wrote:

Hi Ryan,

Can you remind me when | should expect to see the committee’s feedback on MRMC bike parking that was discussed
at the January meeting? | didn’t write down a timeframe in my notes.

Thank you,

Liz

Elizabeth Saunderson, PE

Civil Engineer - Multimodal Transportation
City of Wauwatosa

7725 W. North Avenue

Wauwatosa, WI 53213

City Hall: (414) 479-8900 (ext. 5510)



Direct: (414) 479-8996

Email: esaunderson@wauwatosa.net




